
From: Tuft. Lock   

Sent: 19 February 2020 23:59 

To: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection to Aquind Interconnector 

 

Good evening 

My objection to this project is based around the chaos that will be caused within Portsmouth 

 

Firstly your initial consolation was very flawed. You went out asking people their views, weither it 

was there property and scared them as they thought of it as compulsory purchase. 

 

Currently you placed all information in libraries that are nowhere near the affected areas. Why not 

put them in Baffins and Milton who are the very nearest? The elderly could not travel that far either 

 

Last minute publication of the route so nobody could comment of exact routes from the landing on 

shore at Eastney to the Eastern Road (The plans are not very explanatory either) 

 

You will be going through residential streets and also working outside of an infant school in 

Moorings Way. Major disruptions and causing parking and health issues.  

 

 

This city is an Island and one of the most densely populated cities in the UK. Why was this chosen? 

 

There are only 3 roads connecting the city to the mainland. You are intending to restrict traffic in the 

main non motorway road out of the city for months.  

 

Will you be ensuring that residents properties will not be affected and if any issues occur that you 

would be recompensing them? Will you be carbon neutral during the time? 

 

Martin Lock 

Milton resident 

Portsmouth 

 




